
From: O"Hara, Joe
To: David.Turberville@adph.state.al.us
Cc: AgreementStateRegs Resource
Subject: RECEIPT OF ALABAMA FINAL REGULATIONS TO RATS IDS 2015-2 AND 2015-5
Date: Thursday, July 05, 2018 9:57:00 AM

Dear Mr. Turberville:
 
The Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards has received your letter dated July 2,
2018 transmitting the Alabama Final Regulations to RATS IDs 2015-2 and 2015-5.  The
review has been assigned to Monica Ford, and it is our goal to complete the review within
60 days. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
 
Joe O’Hara
 
Joe O’Hara
Project Manager, NMSS/MSST/ASPB
T8F-40; (301) 415-6854
Joe.OHara@nrc.gov
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